To UTC Record Center
Regarding Docket Number(s) 160460, on 12/6/2016 4:08 PM

To whom it may concern,

[bookmark: _GoBack]A+ Pacific Limousine was operating without all the necessary certificates required for such operations.
I would like to inform you that  A+ Pacific Limousine does not currently provide any transportation services on all buses, limousines, or other vehicles. The website is suspended permanently and the business phone number is not in operational condition. The company is not accepting any orders for now or the future. Any links to our site that were previously in operation, will no longer bring you to an operational booking system. In other words, the company has been closed.
The primary reason for closing the company is that it is not profitable. We still have cars from 2001 and 2003 which are no longer competitive vehicles, just to cover a few past due bills. My wife and I are currently in the process of moving from our home-business and our current area of residence by Christmas.
I deeply apologize that I was unable to finalize all proper documentation for bus operation in my business. I tried my best, but it looks I was not able to make it work.

Aleksandr Polyukh
509-438-9625
